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Everyone must have two pockets so that they can 
reach into one or the other, according to our need.  
In the right pocket is to be the words: "For my sake 
the world was  created".  In the left the words; “I 

am but dust and ashes".     Simcha Burname 

 

CONFIRMATION PROGRAM REGISTRATION – Rev Bill wishes to announce that our 

2024/2025 Confirmation Program will be holding its 
registration on Sunday afternoon, September 22, 
2024, at 2:00pm in the Upper Level of our Parish 
Hall.  Confirmation is open to anyone who will be 
11 years old by December 31, 2024.  If you have any 
questions, please contact our Parish Office at 709-
834-4501, or via email at office@allsaintsparish.ca 
 

FALL FAIR, NOVEMBER 11 – The fall is rapidly approaching and it’s now time to 

start planning for our annual Fall Fair event.  
The first planning meeting will take place this 
coming Monday evening, September 16th, 
starting at 7:00pm in the Parish Hall.  Many 
hands make like work.  Please try to come 

along and see how you can help out.  All are welcome!!! 
 

THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK are running VERY low on supplies, and they 

continue to rely heavily on the generous support of our 
Parishioners and the general public.  The following items 
are in great demand: cereal, milk, pasta, rice, sidekicks, 
juice packages and/or you may make a monetary 
donation.  For your convenience, you may simply 
eTransfer your donation to donations@allsaintsparish.ca, 
and please indicate that it is for the Food Bank. 

 

Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Confirmation%20Program%202024-2025
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
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OUR FIRST PUBLIC COLUMBARIUM - Our All Saints Cemetery Committee are 

getting close to presenting Vestry with a long-term 
columbarium development plan for our Dunns Hill Road 
Cemetery.  Cremations are a growing trend, and we must 
develop a respectful setting within our cemetery to meet 
those needs and requests. If you have any questions, please 
contact the Cemetery Chair at cemetery@allsaintsparish.ca 

 

ALL SAINTS CBS PRAYER CHAIN - Do you, or a friend, or someone you know 

require personal and confidential prayer for any reason?  If so, we invite you to 
please reach out in confidence to our Prayer Chain 
Coordinator, Linda McDonald, at 709-834-1720, or call 
our Parish Office at 709-834-4501.  Our All Saints 
Prayer Chain Group is a very active ministry which has a 
large number of prayerful members ready to reach out 
in thoughtful prayer. 
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – In addition to our Sunday collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the Parish 
Hall main door, which is emptied daily, is available 7/24 

• e-Transfer has become a popular means of offertory by 
sending an Interac to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically deposits your gift at 
whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or monthly).  To register 
simply go to our website and follow the eGiving notes.  If you need any 
assistance, please call our Office at 834-4501, or email your Finance Team 
at finance@allsaintsparish.ca. 

 

mailto:cemetery@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca
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ALL SAINTS TEA ROOM LUNCHEON – For those who have 

been wondering, the weekly Tea Room Luncheon is still 
very active, and very well attended.  All are invited to 
partake in this wonderful fellowship each Wednesday, 
starting at noon.  Our untold gratitude goes out to these 
ladies and men for their unselfish time in providing this 
outreach ministry to over 100 people weekly. 
 

OUR DIGITAL ROAD SIGN PROJECT IS PROGRESSING - This will be an attractive 

addition that will enhance our beautiful property and will really boost our 
advertising capabilities and revenue streams.  The concrete base has been 
installed and backfilled, the power conduit has been installed and buried, and 
the steel is now with the vendor having the electronic board installed, and will 
be erected soon.  Please stay tuned for more updates, and thank-you for your 
continued support. 
 

PASTORAL CARE, ETHICS & BEREAVEMENT SERVICES (NLHS Eastern Urban and 

Rural) invites people grieving the loss of a loved one to join an 8-week “Living 
with Grief Bereavement Support Group.” This group is available in-person and 
virtually. While our in-person locations are in the St. John’s region, our virtual 
group has expanded provincially. For more information, or to register, call 777-
8940, or email us at griefandbereavement@easternhealth.ca 
 

IN THANKSGIVING – CAPITAL FUND 

• A thank offering has been given for Minnie Gullage’s 85th birthday on 
September 10th - by Bill & Rita Haynes 

 

IN MEMORIAM – DIGITAL ROAD SIGN 
• In loving memory of Rev. Sheila White’s birthday on September 5th, and 

her passing on September 07, 2015 - from Graham & Sandra Taylor 

• In loving memory of Albert Butler who left us on October 01, 1983 at the 
age of 55 years, and in loving memory of Marion Butler-Hunt who passed 
away on September 19, 2023 at the age of 75 years - from Boyd and 
Jeanette 

• In loving memory of Marion Butler-Hunt, remembering the 1st anniversary 
of her passing on September 19, 2023- by Barbara Butler 

In loving memory of Marion Butler-Hunt, remembering the 1st anniversary of 
her passing on September 19, 2023- by Bert & Joan Butler 
 

IN THANKSGIVING – MECHANICAL LIFT FUND 

• In loving memory of my mother, Catherine Tilley, remembering her 
passing on September 18, 1992  - from Kathleen Baird 

• In loving memory of Madge & Allan Rideout – by son Roy & Ursula Rideout 
and Family 

mailto:griefandbereavement@easternhealth.ca
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IN MEMORIAM – MECHANICAL LIFT FUND 
• In memory of James Dawe, remembering his passing – by Jim, Sandra and 

Family 
 

SEPTEMBER 08, 
2024 

WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
Please consider joining our 

 e-Giving Program which ensures you 
automatically contribute on a regular 
basis, even during those times when 
you are unable to physically attend 

your church.     
 

DIGITAL ROAD SIGN:  $34,395 
Mechanical Lift:  $4,221 

PERCENT OF 

LAST YEAR 
93.4% 96.3% 

2024 ACTUAL 2,839 129,525 

2023 ACTUAL 3,039 134,508 

DIFFERENCE -200 -4,983 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS Office Telephone:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway Email:  office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  Website:  allsaintsparish.ca  
 Facebook: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 
 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
REV SAM BUTLER MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 - Home 
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